
NYCC Response 291018 to MIQs Matter 3 Supplementary update 
 
From:   
Sent: 29 October 2018 16:36 
To: Tony Blackburn 
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Craven Local Plan additional hearing session re affordable housing 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Tony, 
 
Thanks, for your email. 
 
I can confirm that NYCC does not intend to appear at the Hearing on this matter. 
 
Colleagues from our Health and Adult Service advise that for extra care schemes that we 
support/commission we would generally seek a tenure mix within schemes that includes provision of 
affordable rent and low cost home ownership units of accommodation within the overall scheme. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
Senior Policy Officer 
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